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2023

Benny Kane takes to the stage, one half 
of production duo Apexape mixing the 
sounds of percussive led House & Disco. 
He’s released on power house labels such 
as Strictly Rhythm and Toolroom, with 
hits including Joy & Pain and Amen which 
received Radio 1 support from the likes 
of Pete Tong, Danny Howard and Annie 
Mac. Benny has also shared line ups with 
huge artists like Eats Everything, 
Rudimental & Sonny Fodera to name a few. 
Festival highlights have included 
p e r f o r m a n c e s a t G l a s t o n b u r y , 
Snowbombing, Festival No 6, Beatherder & 
Snowboxx as well as club shows at the 
likes of Ministry of Sound, Fabric, 
Ibiza Rocks, XOYO and a residency at The 
Box in Soho. Fast paced mixing and 
cutting edge edits make him one of the 
most unforgettable and exciting acts to 
see.
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TECH RIDER:

3 X Pioneer CDJ-2000NXS2 (all linked)

1 X Pioneer DJM-900NXS2 Mixer


2 X High powered monitors (left & right)
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https://www.instagram.com/danielsehnawi/
https://soundcloud.com/bennykane
https://www.instagram.com/marmer_official/
https://www.instagram.com/marmer_official/
https://www.instagram.com/marmer_official/
https://www.instagram.com/marmer_official/
https://www.instagram.com/marmer_official/
https://open.spotify.com/artist/5F9PcM3OP6dnHPGJ94t43L?si=hnnqDOI6RQO2JyWA3b8-Gg
https://www.facebook.com/marmerofficial
https://www.facebook.com/marmerofficial


CONTACT:


General: hello@yuartists.com

Bookings: katie@yuartists.com


Management: claire@yu-mgmnt.com
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